
 
 Welcome Back to Year 4 

We hope you have all had a lovely holiday and we are 
looking forward to making more memories in the 
children’s final term of Year 4! We are very excited to 
welcome Miss Hamer to our team and look forward to 
supporting her with becoming a teacher.  
Teams-  

We are still using Teams to share resources with the 
children, for use both in the classroom and at home to 
consolidate learning.  

Reading –  

Within class the children are still taking part in a 
Whole Class Reading approach. The children still have a 
reading journal to continue practicing their reading and 
comprehension skills at home. 

Spellings/Times Tables –  

Weekly spellings and times tables practice still take 
place within class. However, it is essential that the 
children continue to consolidate these at home. As 
teachers we are monitoring their achievements on 
Spelling Shed, Mathletics and TT Rockstars.  

Titanic (Summer 1) 

Our learning focus for this half term will be The 
Titanic.  We will be looking at the timeline and journey 
of the Titanic, creating fact files, exploring passengers 
and what life was like on the Titanic.   

Year 4 Team 

Mrs C Callister - LKS2 Phase Leader/Fennec Foxes’ 
Class Teacher 

Miss Carter – Llama’s Class Teacher 

Mrs Walker - Educational Support 

Miss Hands – Educational Support  

Miss Hamer – Student Teacher  
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Dates for your Diary 

 
Tuesday 22nd April – School reopens for 
Summer Term 
 
Monday 5th May – Bank Holiday 
 
Monday 26th May – Bank Holiday 
 
Tuesday 27th May – KS2 Sports Day 
 
Friday 30th May – INSET Day (School 
closed to children) 
 
Monday 2nd June – Friday 6th June - TT 
½ Term (school closed) 
 
 

PE Kits 

Please ensure that your child has the appropriate, 
named PE kit in school every day. This should include 
both an indoor and outdoor kit, with appropriate 
footwear.  

Healthy Snack and Water 

Please remember that your child’s snack must be of 
a healthy nature (eg: piece of fruit or a cereal bar). 
They should also have a re-useable, named water 
bottle in school every day. No juice please!  

Outdoor Learning 

Our outdoor learning sessions will still take place on 
a Monday, so children can come into school wearing 
their ‘muddy clothes’ on this day each week. Old 
shoes/wellies would be beneficial.  

Sports Day 

Sports Day will take place on Tuesday 27th May.  In 
the morning the children will be taking part in 
activities led by staff focusing on teamwork and 
developing their PE skills. In the afternoon, parents 
are invited to join us in celebrating the children’s 
courage and resilience during their sports day races. 
More information will follow.  

 


